Public Nofice

The U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) has allocated
Community Development Block Grant Mitigation (CDBG-MIT) funds fo the City of
Houston (City) to reduce or eliminate risks related to disasters. The City is seeking
input on the Draft CDBG-MIT Action Plan. The CDBG-MIT Action Plan is the City
of Houston’s application to the HUD for CDBG-MIT funding. It includes a risk-based
mitigation needs assessment and describes the CDBG-MIT budget and programs.
The following table summarizes the proposed activities.

CDBG-MIT: $61,884,000
Local Flood Mitigation Program $58,789,800.00
Administration $3,094,200.00

Please ioin the City of Houston’s Mitigation Open House and Public Hearing to
review and comment on the Draft CDBG-MIT Action Plan.

Location Date

Tracy Gee Community Center
3599 Westcenter Drive Tuesday, January 7, 2020 at 6:00 p.m.
Houston, TX 77042

The venue is accessible for persons with disabilities. For additional information
or to request special arrangements at the public hearing (interpreter, captioning
for the hearing impaired, sign language, or other), confact Ashley Lawson
at 832.394.5438 or Ashley.Lawson@houstontx.gov.

You may comment on the Draft CDBG-MIT Action Plan during the 45-day
comment period from December 13, 2019 to Januvary 27, 2020. The Draff
CDBG-MIT Action Plan shall be made available in an accessible format
or another language, upon request. Comments will be accepted at
the Mitigation Open Housing and PublicHearing or by mail: City of
Houston, Housing and Community Development Department, 2100
Travis Street, 9th Floor, Houston, TX 77002, Attn. Planning, or by email
to hcddplanning@houstontx.gov.

You can view the CDBG-MIT Action Plan at the following locations:
« Online at https://houstontx.gov/housing/public legal notices.html
¢ Main Public Library - 500 McKinney Street, Houston, TX 77002
¢ Housing and Community Development Department — 2100 Travis Street,
9th Floor, Houston, TX 77002 (copies may be obtained at this location)

For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or landlord/tenant relations,
please contact Yolanda Jeffries at 832.394.6240. For more information about HCDD
and its programs, please access HCDD’s website at www.houstontx.gov/housing.




